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Dear Students, 
 
The NAAC Committee will be visiting our College from April 17th to 19th 2017. So, 
the College will be working as per the regular time table during these three days.   
The attendance for lectures and practicals during this week is absolutely 
mandatory and strict action will be taken against defaulters. 
 
Due to this visit the Test 2 previously scheduled on April 17, 2017 will now be 
rescheduled on April 20, 2017. 
 
Also, students who would want their parents to come to College during the Parent 
interaction with the expert team of NAAC are requested to give the names 
and contact details to their Heads of the Department on or before April 7, 2017. The 
schedule and venue of Parent Meeting will be communicated to them in due course 
of time 
 
I request everyone to cooperate on this initiative of NAAC accreditation by the 
College in the interest of the growth of the College. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Dr. Shubha Pandit 
Principal 
 


